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 Club members have been busy with work at the range. The 
three sides of the container shed are finished. The poorly done 
cement slab has been removed, along with the two containers. 
The next piece of the project is to pour a new slab inside the 
entire building. Club member Randy Fischer has plans to build 
an inside wall where the large container was and we will have 
a secure storage area there. The other two-thirds of the floor 
space will be used for a "multi-purpose room - equipment 
storage, meetings, class room. The front of the building will be 
finished with an overhead door, and a man door.  
 
There has been lots of discussion on the trap/skeet range 
plans. Issues such as nailing down plans/costs, funding, public 
access, etc. were discussed at the May 6th meeting. Range 
Master Doug Sargent made a motion to restrict the use of club 
funds to $60,000, not use a public-funds grant due to "strings" 
attached, and remain a members and guests-only club. This 
motion was passed by the members present at the meeting.  
 
Treasurer Ron Tidd is resigning as of June 1st. He will stick 
around and help complete the IRS taxes. Future tax prep will 
be hired out to CPA, and club member, Bill Wilson.  
  
Upcoming projects: complete the meeting building, will need to 
get the annual mowing done soon, and will need a tractor with 
sprayer for weed control on the firebreak.  
 
Fishing Derby is Saturday June 8th at Lavender Lake. The 
committee has received some great cash donations for prize 
purchases. Don Frey would like some help with donations and 
at the event.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

General membership meetings are  

 First Monday, 7 pm, Sunset Café 

Board mtgs are third Monday at 7. 
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Reminder: The 

range is closed 

from 8 to 9 am 

every Wed and Sat 

while Doug 

provides the 

orientation 

classes.  

 
Not sure how this happened - the gate pin and lock were 
destroyed and had to be replaced.  

  
 
 
Hunter Education classes are set for the weeks of June 17 and 
July 8. Students must pre-register via the Dept. of Fish & 
Wildlife website. The range is closed on the Sunday of each 
week (June 23 and July 14th) for the range day. The closure 
will be from 8 am to about 2 pm.  
 
 
Member Gordon Hardy has two firearms for sale: 
Sears 12 ga., pistol grip, fore grip, 10 slugs, 10 00buck - $200 
 
Springfield XD .45, 1 10 round mag, 1 13 round, 1 27 round, 
holster, mag holster, original box with case, 2 yrs old - $400 
 
Or $575 for both. Buyer pays for transfer fee. 206-485-5701 
 
Have a great Spring, get out and shoot. 
Steve Rogers, Editor 
 


